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Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 
 
The process of reporting student achievement is a key component of the overall assessment and 
evaluation process. The final report and credit summary provide this information along with the next 
steps for educational planning and pathways towards graduation/post-secondary education. 
 
Parents can also check out the Parents tab on our school website: https://stmary.wcdsb.ca/, for further 
information about Assessment and Evaluation Information: see Categories of Knowledge & Skills. 
 
Students returning next school year have heard of course offerings and the selection process during 
Course Selection Presentations already ongoing in December and January. All students must select 
courses through My Blueprint online at www.myblueprint.ca/waterloocatholic. Graduating students or 
students leaving for another school, need to indicate “not returning” on My Blueprint. 

 
Courses must be submitted by February 28th, 2024. If students are uncertain about their selection, they 
can attend a lunchtime help session from Tuesday, February 20th to Friday, February 23rd during lunch 
– Room 209 for period 3 lunch, Room 117 during period 4 lunch. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Guidance Counsellor Alpha by Last Name During 2023-2024 
     
Mark Cameron      Ex. 5638  A-B, AL/CL 
Joe Taranto           Ex. 5635  Br-F 
Valerie Coates      Ex. 5637  P-SH & Int’l + ICP 
Nancy Arruda       Ex. 5634  G-K  
Colleen Galloway Ex. 5628  L-O  
Karla Arkell           Ex. 5639  Si-Z 
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